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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

To:   Mayor and Council    

From:   Tim Vanatta, Fleet Supervisor    

Subject: Purchase of a Replacement Mason Dump Truck    

Date:   April 30, 2025 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Department of Public Works is requesting the purchase of a new 2025 Ford F-450 mason dump truck. 
This vehicle will be replacing a 2016 Ford F-450 mason dump that has met its life expectancy and repair costs 
will outweigh the value of the truck.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This type of truck is used for daily operation by the Public Works Department for snow removal and salting 
operations, hauling material to and from jobsites, and moving equipment on trailers. This purchase was 
approved in the 2025 capital budget ($130,000). Through an approved state contract vendor, the purchase 
price is $111,183.25.  
 
Please contact Tim Vanatta, Fleet Supervisor, with any questions.  
 

Unit Mfg 
Year 

Spec - Vehicle 
Make 

Spec - Vehicle 
Model 

Current 
Miles as of 
Report 
Date 

    Current 
Hours 
as of 
Report 
Date 

  Spec - 
Anticipated 
Replacement 
year 

PW1 (MASON 
DUMP) 
HARRISON 
GARAGE 

2017 CHEVROLET K-3500 17,880     2,500   2027 

PW11 (MASON 
DUMP) 
HARRISON 
GARAGE 

2024 FORD F-550 1,920     259   2034 

PW18 (MASON 
DUMP) 
HARRISON 
GARAGE 

2016 FORD F-450 30,389     4,094   2025 


